
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 11, 2020

Robert Dailyda
Sent electronically to 

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2019367701

Mr. Dailyda,

Please allow this to clarify that the original and amended complaint are related to a Facebook
social media post reported on or about July 1, 2020.  No charges related to your selection or use
of a background photo during class were issued.

Please contact me if you have any questions related to this issue.

 

Sincerly,

 

Craig Stambaugh

Assistant Vice President, Engagement and Community Development

Craig Stambaugh
Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs, Engagement & Community Development
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